
AQE  

Our AQE group will be sitting 
their first test tomorrow and 
we want to wish them all the 
best! They are an amazing 
group and have worked so 
hard—we are all so proud of 
them! 

Shared Education  

P3/4 and P5/6 had fun this week with our 
friends from St. Olcan’s PS and Straidbilly PS. 
We hope you enjoyed hearing all about the fun 
our pupils had outdoors using our new play    
equipment! Great friendships are being formed. 

 

Resilient Rhythms 

We are passionate about helping our children  
develop healthy, happy minds and this week we 
were glad to welcome Resilient Rhythms into 
school to begin 3 sessions with our pupils using 
music and rhythms to help us feel happy and  
confident! 

Play Group 

We are really looking forward to welcoming     
Armoy Cross Community Playgroup to school on 
Monday for a stay and play session! They will be 
able to see and play with all our wonderful        
resources and meet our staff and pupils! 

Open Night 

You may have seen our Open Night poster on   
Facebook already. We would really appreciate it 
if you would share it for us if you have not       
already done so!  

Open night will be held on Thursday 1st           
December from 6.30pm until 8pm.  

Preschool pupils will be able to see our P1     
classroom and meet Mrs. Leeke and Suzanne, 
take part in fun activities and see around our 

school!  

Anti-Bullying week 

Pupils have been taking part in anti bullying 
week this week, taking part in odd socks day 
and having discussions in class to raise    
awareness about bullying and how we deal with 
it in school. 

Pupil Absence 

Just a reminder that if your child is absent 
from school please don’t phone in, rather send 
a seesaw message (or a written note on their 

return to school) to explain their absence. If a 
written note is not received as per school    

policy the office will contact you at the end of 
the month to ask for written absence notes.  

If a written note is not received an       
unexplained absence will be recorded on the  

register.  

 

Dates for the diary 

 

• AQE tests– 19th, 26th November & 3rd 

December 

• 1st December—Open Night-6.30pm-8pm 

• 6th December—Supper with Santa–   

6.30-8pm 

• 7th December—Grand Opera House Trip 

• 13th December-P6/7trip to see Ballycas-

tle High School’s performance of 

‘Cinderabba’ 

• 14th December—Carols by Candlelight– 

Armoy Presbyterian Church P5-7 pupils – 

6.30pm-8pm 

• 16th December—‘It’s a Bundle of Joy’ P1-

4 Nativity 1pm-2pm 

• 21st December—Community Carol Singing 
at Mace & end of term 

         Term will finish for all pupils at 11am. 
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